MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE
SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn Hotel at 7:00 a. m., Wednesday,
April 28, 1976, by President Don Kirk.

PRESENT: Chuck Jacobson
Gene Lindquist
Lionel Ga#cia
Jim Wyatt
Al Ligrani
Dick Chandler
Cap Landolt
Pete Gist
Matt Mathews
Al Neumann
Harry Jennings
Don Kirk

Bailey Chaney

Bailey Chaney, Dick Allen, Bill Dunning and Joe Ellis are delinquent in
dues. Don Kirk to check with them again before next board meeting.

Don Tead letter from Earth Awareness Foundation re contribution.
Approved subject to Environment Committee recommendation.

Ligrani reported that the English are scheduled for 10:00 a. m. to
4:00 p. m. next Monday. Don Kirk to give welcome address at NASA
Auditorium at 10:00 a. m. 107 English plus as many as 50 hosts.

Harry Jennings - Secretary



